

Welcome back to school, and welcome to all the families with children starting in reception this week. We are your PTFA. We re-established the PTFA last year, and did some great fundraising. Our after-school ice cream sales were particularly successful! We raised funds for leavers hoodies, and the panto visit, a lovely event for the whole school to look forward to in the Christmas term.

This year we would like to build on our successes, and we are hoping that some of you, parents, carers, grandparents, would like to come along to our next meetings and help to make the PTFA a success again this year. We would love new ideas for events and fundraising, maybe you have a skill or knowledge that could help us raise more funds? Or maybe you have great ideas on how to spend the PTFA funds we raise, or perhaps you'd just like to come along and sit and listen. All are welcome, and we will be so pleased to see new faces, and returning faces of course!

Our meetings are usually once a term, just before school pick-up, but we can be flexible. PTFA meeting dates are always in the newsletter so please keep a look out. If you have any questions please feel free to have a chat to Mrs. Matthews in the school office.

We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting, and at our next fundraising event!

Your PTFA